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February 26, 2025 
 
Mike Favre, Mayor 
City of Bay St. Louis 
688 Highway 90 
Bay St. Louis, MS 39520 
 
RE:  Bay St. Louis Bayou LaCroix Boat Launch Improvements  

Phase 2 
 
Dear Mayor Favre, 
 
Bids were received for the Bay St. Louis Bayou LaCroix Boat Launch 
Improvements Phase 2 Project on Tuesday, February 18, 2025. Five (5) bids were 
received and reviewed for inclusion of appropriate bidding documents. Attached 
is the certified bid tabulation for the project including the breakdown of unit 
prices for each bidder. 
 
Coastal Land and Marine Construction LLC was the apparent lowest and best 
bidder with a submitted total bid of $119,110.50. Upon review of the bid, it is 
my opinion that the bid submitted by Coastal Land and Marine Construction 
LLC will be sufficient to successfully complete this project to the satisfaction of 
the City of Bay St. Louis. 
 
We have discussed with Coastal Land and Marine Construction LLC the project 
details and scope of work. They are fully aware of the project requirements and 
are comfortable with the schedule for completion of the project. I recommend 
awarding the project to Coastal Land and Marine Construction LLC. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jason Chiniche, P.E. 
 
Enclosure 
 
 




